
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: tommy@cofieldlaw.com <tommy@cofieldlaw.com>
CC: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/1/2012 10:21:27 AM
Subject: Governor Haley

Hi Mr. Cofield,
 
I have copied Christian Soura on this email.  Christian is one of the Governor’s Deputy Chief of Staffs, and he’d be 
happy to discuss budget matters with you further.  Christian’s number is (803) 734-5156.
 
Thank you,
Leigh
 
Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734.5151
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